
CONSENT FORM 2020/21 

Dear Parent/Carer  

We would be grateful if you could please complete the below consent form and return as 
soon as possible.  

Our Privacy Notice is attached and the latest version can be downloaded on our website at 
www.stephensonmemorial.co.uk  

You must select YES or NO for each statement.  

Student Name Year Date of Birth 

I provide consent for: YES NO

Using images of my child on the school website 
For example, this could be photographs from a class activity, science experiment or an event in school.

Using videos of my child on the school website. 
For example, this could be videos from a class activity, science experiment or an event in school.

Using images of my child on social media, including the following: 
⃰ ⃰ Twitter 

For example, this could be videos from a class activity, science experiment or an event in school.

Using videos of my child on social media, including the following: 
⃰ ⃰ Facebook 

For example, this could be videos from a class activity, or an event in school.

The local media using images of my child to publicise school events and activities.

The local media using videos of my child to publicise school events and activities.

Using images of my child in marketing material, e.g the school prospectus.

Using images of my child or personal details on displays within school.

Sharing my child’s data with a school-appointed external photography company for 
official school images. 
This includes their name and class.

Sharing my child’s work, e.g. art work, Christmas card designs, posters, exhibition 
paintings outside of school with other agencies. This includes their name (first name 
and surname and year group)

 

http://www.stephensonmemorial.co.uk


The school will only act in line with the conditions that you provide consent for. 
Consent remains valid for the current academic year (September 2020 to August 2021). 

Withdrawing your consent 

You have the right to withdraw your consent at any time. 
Withdrawal of consent only applies from the date it is withdrawn, however school will make 
every effort to remove images of the pupil where possible e.g. Images of the pupil on the 
school’s website will be removed. 

If would like to withdraw consent, you must submit your request in writing to the Headteacher 
c/o the School Office. 

Completed by (NAME):…………………………………………………. 

Signed:……………………………………………………        Date:……………………… 

   

 


